Safe Guarding Children


Little Burrows Nursery
Mobile Phone Policy
It is the policy of Little Burrows Montessori that any adult visiting the nursery, are to keep personal mobile phones in the cupboard at all times and are not to be used.

The nursery staffs mobile phones will be kept in a box in the cupboard and not to be removed from this area during nursery opening times.

The nursery mobile phone which is kept by Mrs Freeth will be checked by another member of staff at the end of each day to ensure no photos of children are on it.

Applewatches or any other interactive watch are not to be worn in nursery and must be placed in the box in the cupboard. 

No personal camera equipment is allowed in the nursery.

The nursery camera/ipad is only to be used in nursery and photo put on the nursery computer. It is only used as an observation tool and no photo of a child’s face will be placed on any social media sites.

The nursery camera/ipad and all photographs are available for all parents to view at all times and will only stored on the nursery computer.

No photos of children’s faces, at any time are to be placed on any social media.

This policy takes effect from March 2019  
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